
   
 

   
 

  

 

May 12, 2023 
 

 
 
 
 

 
SHUT- INS 
 

     Village at Kelly Drive - Anna Boogher - Personal Care, Rm 116  

                 Country Meadows (Pine Grove Rd) - Violet Chronister - Apt. 2211  

 

           At Home - David Young, Lisa Striebig, Jan Vuono, Linda Min, Doris Plymire,  

 Rebecca McCracken, Bill & Betty Lynne Bernhardt, Fred Rosenzweig 
 

  ADDITIONAL PERSONS NEEDING PRAYER:  
 

Roy Rollman – Prayers for pinched nerve. 

Sandra Lehman Dell – Undergoing radiation treatment for breast cancer, followed by a special hormone 

treatment for five years.   

      Melinda Carlson – Home recovering from vehicle accident. 

      Nancy Jones – Prayers for healing of her wound, skin graft following ankle surgery. 

            Clarence Sauder – Awaiting a liver transplant, son Ryan involved in testing as possible donor. 

  

  Caroline Wolfe – Prayers for healing of health issues. 

            Prayers for everyone who suffered much loss in Virginia and Florida from numerous tornadoes.  

 

            Les Markey (brother of Melanie Miller) – Congestive heart failure. 

   

 Alicia Weyant – Prayers requested for her mother’s health 

                                        and cousin’s 2yr old daughter, Roselynn diagnosed with bone marrow cancer. 

 

Mark Reigle (husband of Marty Reigle) – Heart procedure last week, now home. Prayers for peace and 

healing.  

John (food pantry customer) – Cancer diagnosis, not receiving treatment. Please pray for wisdom,                                     

strength, and support as he walks this road. 

                 

Joanne Smith (friend of Mary Esther Anderson) – Help with everyday life. 

    
            BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT: 
 

Dave & Cathy McCracken are elated to announce the birth of their first grandchild.  

Rori Ann Kendig, daughter of Shannon and Brett Kendig, arrived on May 10, at 12:05AM.  

Mom and baby are doing great.   
 

   FRIENDS TO REMEMBER IN PRAYER [Bold type indicates a change from last week] 
***If the prayer has been answered, please let the office know so we can keep our list up to date 
 


